
Public Notice 
Smoke Testing of the Park Village Sewer System 

 
The Brandon Water Pollution Control Plant (WPCP) has 
scheduled smoke testing of the Park Village sewer system.   
Non-toxic smoke will be blown into the system to reveal leaks 
that allow surface waters to enter.  During smoke testing, it is 
advised to open windows for ventilation.  Even though this is a 
non-toxic smoke, it may cause coughing and those with 
respiratory problems may wish to vacate the premises.   

 

Testing will be conducted from 10:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, September 15th.  Alternate rain dates are Tuesday, 
September 22nd or Tuesday, September 29th. 

 

If you have questions, please contact us.  Prior to the testing, 
call the Wastewater Plant at (802) 247-6730 or email us at 
wwtp@townofbrandon.com. 
 

During the testing, Wastewater personnel can be reached at 
(802) 236-0116. 
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